
 
 

 

Belmont Booster Zone Customers, 

 

On Wednesday December 4th 2019 Merrimack Village District staff will be repairing the 

Belmont Booster. The Belmont Booster will have to be shut down for these repairs. This will reduce the 

water pressure to your home, but you should still have water. If there is complete loss of service to your 

home please call the office, or email below. The feedback is important to us as it helps in planning 

events in the future and dealing with emergencies. 

 We will be replacing two (2) 2” manual valves, internal to the booster, that fail to close and shut 

water off to the booster pumps. These repairs are in preparation for the rebuilding/ replacing of the 

booster pumps themselves. Without the replacement of the valves the duration of the shutdown, for the 

pump repairs, would be lengthy and un-necessary. As any mechanical repair goes, there are almost 

always aspects that are unforeseen and may lengthen repair times.  

 Merrimack Village District has tried to schedule the work to coincide with conventional business 

hours, so that demands are low. We thank you for your understanding as we maintain your water system 

and maximize the life of its assets. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

David Fredrickson 

David Fredrickson 
Operations Manager 
Merrimack Village District Water 
2 Greens Pond Road 
Merrimack NH 03054 
(p) 603.424.9241  ext108 
email: dave.fredrickson@mvdwater.org 

website: www.mvdwater.org 
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